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Mass Schedule 
 

ALL PARISH SUMMER SOCIAL 
PULLED PORK PICNIC LUNCH 

 
All are welcome to enjoy a pulled pork picnic lunch 
to be held in the Dugan Center and gardens at St. 
Mary’s Church on Sunday, July 22 from 12:00pm-
2:00pm.  The menu will include pulled pork sliders, 
coleslaw, pasta salad, strawberry shortcake, 
lemonade, iced tea and coffee. 
 
Tickets will go on sale next weekend (June 30) after 
all Masses.  $12 per person or $30 per family.  
Welcome new Parishioners!  Bring a neighbor!  
Bring a friend!  When purchasing your tickets, 
please consider purchasing a ticket to donate to 
someone who may not be able to afford to go.  
Hope to see you there! 

 
Download our app!  Find 
it on iTunes or Google 
Play! 

Nursery available at 
Blessed Sacrament & St. 
Mary’s at both Masses.  
Ask the Ushers to direct 
you. 

Gluten free hosts  
available Check 
in the Sacristy 
before Mass. 

Blessed Sacrament 
534 Oxford Street 

Rochester, New York 14607 
 

259 Rutgers Street (mailing) 
Rochester, New York 14607 

(585) 271-7240 
(585) 442-7517 Fax 

 
Sunday 10:00 a.m. & 12:15 p.m.       

Mon & Wed at 8:00 a.m.                         

Saint Boniface 
330 Gregory Street 

Rochester, New York 14620 
 

259 Rutgers Street (mailing) 
Rochester, New York 14607 

(585) 271-7240 
(585) 442-7517 Fax 

 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
   Sunday 9:00 a.m. 

Tues & Fri 7:30 a.m. 
 

Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. 

Saint Mary’s 
15 St. Mary’s Place 

Rochester, New York 14607 
 

259 Rutgers Street (mailing) 
Rochester, New York 14607 

(585) 271-7240 
(585) 442-7517 Fax 

 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday 10:30 a.m. 

Mon, Thurs, Fri 12:10 p.m. 
 

Rosary & Communion 
Tues & Wed 12:10 p.m. 

 
Sacrament of Penance  

Saturday  3:00 p.m. 

June 24, 2018 
The Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   Saint Mary’s Saint Boniface        Blessed Sacrament  

WELCOME EVERYONE: No matter who you are, no matter where you've been, no matter what you've done, you are invited, accepted a nd most   
welcome in our parish communities.  We hope Christ will bring fullness into your life, and that we can provide you with the spiritual support and 
information you need. 

 
 
 

southeastrochestercatholics.org  
Click on Ways You Can Give 

Button 

FAREWELL RECEPTION  
FOR 

FATHER MATTHEW JONES 
 

Please join us this weekend on Sunday, June 
24 from 2:00-4:00pm in the Dugan Center 
and gardens at St. Mary’s as we thank 
Father Matthew for sharing his gifts with us 
and wish him all the best on his new 
assignment.   
 
All are welcome!  Parking will be free in the 
Geva lot, Excellus garage and around 
Washington Square Park.  (If parking in the 
Geva lot, please let the parking attendant 
know you are there for a St. Mary’s event) 



Weekly Calendar/Parish Events 
 
Sunday, June 24 
10:00 a.m.    Coffee Hour– Anderson/Buck/Volta (SB) 
  2:00 p.m. Reception for Fr. Matthew in Dugan Center & 
   Gardens until 4pm (SM) 
 
Monday, June 25 
  7:30 a.m. Rosary before 8:00am Mass (BS)     
11:00 a.m.   Mass at Episcopal Church Home 
  5:30 p.m. Blessed Sacrament Finance Council Mtg (BS) 
 
Tuesday, June 26 
  11:00 a.m. Communion Service at St. John’s Home 
  
Wednesday, June 27 
  7:30 a.m. Rosary before 8:00am Mass (BS) 
  2:30 p.m. Mass at Kirkhaven 
  3:00 p.m. 3 Spirits Senior Group Mtg (BS) 
  4:00 p.m. Farmer’s Market (BS) 
 
Thursday, June 28 
  7:00 p.m. Frassati Group (BS) 
  
Friday, June 29 
   
Saturday, June 30 
  3:00 p.m. Sacrament of Penance (SM) 
  4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Penance (SB) 
   
Sunday, July 1 
10:00 a.m.    Coffee Hour– Toth, Bridget, Julius & Trish (SB) 

Liturgies and Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, June 23 
  1:00  p.m. (SM)  Wdg:  Megan Flinn & Matthew Dawe 
  4:00  p.m. (SM)  For the Parishioners of the Southeast  
    Rochester Catholic Community  
  5:00  p.m. (SB)  David W. Delmonte  
   
Sunday, June 24 
  9:00  a.m. (SB)   Mildred Quinn by Tony Califano 
10:00  a.m. (BS) Barbara Lamark, First Anniversary by Family 
    Marie Wetmore by Next-to-New Volunteers 
10:30  a.m. (SM)  Tammy Swartz-Fuhry by Bill & Sharon Swartz 
12:15  p.m. (BS) For the Intentions of John McMath on the  
       Occasion of his 90th Birthday by  
    Patricia Hans & Family 
    Robert Handel by Family 
 
Monday, June 25 
  8:00  a.m.  (BS)  All Living & Deceased Graduates of the Class 
    of 1953 at Blessed Sacrament 
12:10  p.m. (SM)  The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
 
Tuesday, June 26 
  7:30  a.m.  (SB)  The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
12:10  p.m. (SM)  Rosary & Communion 
 
Wednesday, June 27 
   8:00 a.m. (BS) William Marshall by Frances Carney 
 12:10 p.m. (SM)  Rosary & Communion 
    
Thursday, June 28 
  12:10 p.m. (SM) The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
   
Friday, June 29 
  7:30  a.m. (SB)   The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
12:10  p.m. (SM)  The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
  
Saturday, June 30 
  1:00  p.m. (SM)  Wdg:  Jacqueline Riehle & Patrick Hall 
  4:00  p.m. (SM)  Patricia & Garrett Cleary by The Cleary Family 
  5:00  p.m. (SB)  Paul Yatteau by Nathan Hoffer 
 
Sunday, July 1 
  9:00  a.m. (SB)   Lilian & Ciro Califano by The Califano Family 
10:00  a.m. (BS) Edward Dempsey by Jackie & Harry Ross 
    Martha Johnson by Rick & Marie Bartholomay 
10:30  a.m. (SM) Shirley Sarkis by Family   
12:15  p.m. (BS) The Parishioners of the Southeast Rochester 
    Catholic Community 
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Please Pray for Our Parishioners:  Margherita Pompeii, Michelle 
Wade, Lilianna Jefferson, Michelle Bach Skubis, Layla Tremble, Lorraine 
Richman, Pete Bansbach, Margaret Nordbye, Tina Wagner, Adam Kwon, 
Louise Fletcher, Carla Logan, Rachel Melito, Jim Melito, Marti Erhardt, 
Virginia Fifield, Judy Wesley,  Marie Voelkl, David Ballerstein, Diane 
Porcelli, Joe Brown, Tim Crosier, Leona Hickey, Susan Meck, Don Wiegand, 
Mary Hardy, Michael Boothby  Please help us keep our list accurate 
by calling as soon as possible when you or a loved one would 
like to be removed from the list. 

Deadline for submitting articles for bulletin is  
Tuesday by noon to kathy.marfione@dor.org 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
Please pray for the following couples getting 
married: 
 
Jacqueline Riehle & Patrick Hall (SM) 
Taylor Lanio & Brian Humphrey (BS) 

Readings for June 24, 2018 
The Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Is 49: 1-6 
Acts 13: 22-36 
Lk 1: 57-66, 80 

COMING UP 
Sunday, July 22, BBQ Dinner, 12:00-2:00, St. Mary’s Dugan 
Center and Gardens 
 
To volunteer for this event, please contact the Parish Life 
Committee: 
Tom Huonker: thuonker@rochester.rr.com 
Carol Wilson: cwilson001@rochester.rr.com 
Sue Howard:  271-7240 ext 123 or Susan.Howard@dor.org 
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A WORD FROM FR. JOHN… 
  
 
 Just a few short words to note a significant change in our parish.  This Tuesday, June 26, Fr. Matthew will 
complete his three-year assignment as our parochial vicar and begin his assignment as the parochial administrator of 
the parish churches in Corning.  While I have served with Fr. Matthew for just seven months, it is clear to me that his 
ministry and presence was an important and valuable part of our parish.  I know for myself that my first assignment 
following ordination was a formative and meaningful experience, as the parishioners, along with the pastor and staff, 
helped me to refine my ministerial skills and grow in my priesthood.  I imagine that you have done much the same for 
Fr. Matthew.  As we say goodbye this weekend, we wish him well and trust that his experience in our parish will aid 
him as he undertakes a new role in pastoring a multi-church parish.  May our prayers and God’s blessings go with 
him. 
 
 As Fr. Matthew takes his leave, we ready ourselves to welcome Fr. Felicjan Sierotowicz as our new parochial vicar, 
also on Tuesday.  Fr. Felicjan comes to us after serving most recently as parochial vicar at Our Lady of the Lakes, a 
multi-church parish centered in Penn Yan, and prior to that as a prison chaplain and chaplain at Mercy Rehab, and 
assisting at parishes in Auburn.  Fr. Felicjan is originally from near Krakow, Poland, but has lived and ministered in 
our diocese since 1999.  Fr. Felicjan will be residing with me at St. Mary’s rectory.  He is scheduled to preside at his 
first Mass in our parish on Thursday, June 28 at St. Mary’s.  I trust that you will show him the same kindness and 
patience with which you welcomed me to our parish.  Please keep Fr. Felicjan in your prayers during his transition. 
  
                 Yours, 

                 Fr. John 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN  
ONLINE GIVING? 

Online giving is a great way to avoid check writing and 
envelopes.  It is a secure direct payment program where a 
contribution is automatically debited from a checking, savings 
or credit card account into your church’s bank account.  If 
you would like to sign up for online giving, check out our 
website at www.southeastrochestercatholics.org and click on 
the “Ways You Can Give” button on the homepage.  You 
can also sign up on our mobile app.  If you have any 
questions about online giving, please feel free to call the 
parish office at 585-271-7240. 

HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED OUR PARISH 
APP? 

Want to have access to daily and weekend Mass schedules, 
prayers, learning resources, confession times as well as a host 
of information about our parish community?  Then download 
our app—which is available on iTunes and Google Play!  Just 
type in Southeast Rochester Catholic Community, download, 
and a host of parish information will be at your fingertips. 

WEEKLY EMAIL NEWSLETTERS 
Interested in having valuable parish information delivered right to your inbox?  Sign up for the Southeast Rochester Catholic 
Community’s weekly email newsletter.  Receive information about upcoming events, special Masses, one click access to weekly 
bulletins, and more! Signing up is easy!  Email Kathy Marfione at kathy.marfione@dor.org to get added to the list! 

LIVING FAITH BOOKLETS 
Our parish offers Living Faith booklets for you to use during 
your personal prayer and reflection on the daily Scripture 
readings.  This is a quarterly publication that is available at 
the doors of each of our churches on the last Sunday of June, 
September, December and March.  If you would like to give a 
donation to help cover the cost of the publication, please put 
it in the regular Sunday collection.  If you would prefer, you 
can order a copy of the publication to be delivered to your 
home, contact Sister Kathleen for subscription information. 

RCIA  
(RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS) 
Are you or someone you know, an adult or an older child, 
interested in learning more about becoming Catholic?  Were 
you or someone you know baptized Catholic but have not 
celebrated First Communion or Confirmation?  Were you or 
someone you know baptized in another Christian Faith but 
now feel drawn toward the Catholic Faith?  You are invited to 
learn more about the RCIA process.  Call or email Sister 
Kathleen Wayne, RSM 585-507-9961 or  
kathleen.wayne@dor.org  for more information. 

mailto:kathleen.wayne@dor.org
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RENEWING AND REFRESHING ADULT FAITH 
Each week for the summer, a parishioner will reflect on a 

section of Pope Francis’ Call to Holiness: his new Apostolic 
Exhortation Gaudete et Exsultate  

(Rejoice and Be Glad), 
which you can read at http://w2.vatican.va 

 

Introduction (paragraphs 1-18) 
The Second Vatican Council did not address some important 
questions, such as the basic top-down, hierarchical structures 
of the Church. However, one of its most significant shifts in 
perspective was that regarding our universal call to holiness. 
By our common Baptism, God calls us each to grow in 
holiness, no matter our state or condition. Pope Francis’ 
intent is to set out this call “in a practical way for our time, 
with all its risks, challenges, and opportunities.” (¶2)  
 
We are born into encircling communities of family, culture, 
and faith: no one is born or survives alone. Francis speaks of 
the community of saints who by their particular example may 
inspire us on our journey back to the God, who is a 
community of immense love for each of us. Take a few 
moments, he suggests, to think about the people who have 
influenced your life. Did someone challenge you to learn 
something new? Take an unfamiliar path? Join a new group? 
Help you find a job? Support you in a crisis? All these are the 
saints who have walked with you and nurtured your growth in 
maturity and service.  
 
In his document, Francis gives very simple and clear 
descriptions of how to be holy: “We are all called to be holy 
by living our lives with love and by bearing witness in 
everything we do, wherever we find ourselves” (¶15).  
 
All are called to be welcomed into God’s circle of community, 
drawn by each one’s unique gifts and needs.  
 
      —M. Gratia L’Esperance, RSM 

IT’S MARKET TIME!   
Discover the blessing of supporting 
local farmers, eating fresh produce and 
socializing with your neighbors. The 
Monroe Village Farmers Market  will 
continue weekly until October.  Join us 
on Wednesday afternoons 4:00-7:00 PM in the Blessed 
Sacrament parking lot.  In addition to fresh produce, baked 
goods, beverages and flowers, there will be lively music for 
your listening pleasure.  Follow them on Instagram 
@MonroeVillageFarmersMarket and check out the website 
www.monroevillagefarmersmarket.org 

BETHANY HOUSE 
The next Bethany House dinner will be held on Wednesday, 
July 11 at 5:30 p.m.  If you would like to participate by 
bringing a dish to pass and help serve guests, please call Sandy 
Behnke at 478-4063. 

LITURGY OF THE WORD FOR CHILDREN 
Each Sunday, during the 10:00am Mass at Blessed Sacrament, 

we offer Liturgy of the Word for Children.  Children, ages     

4-8, from are welcome to participate. This is an opportunity 

for our young friends to hear the Sunday readings proclaimed 

and “broken open” with age appropriate language and 

conversation.  The children are called forth following the 

Opening Prayer of Mass, blessed and sent forth with adult 

volunteers to a designated room in the church. They rejoin 

their families during the Presentation of the Gifts. Volunteers 

are trained and serve on a rotating basis.  

This has been offered at both St. Boniface and St. Mary’s 
in the past, but discontinued due to lack of volunteers 
and children.  We would like to gauge interest in offering 
it again. What do you think? If there are people who 
would like to serve as leaders (adults and teen helpers) 
and if we have children who would like to participate 
please contact Sister Kathleen 585 507-9961 or 
Kathleen.wayne@dor.org  

AUGUST THEATER TRIP 
The Three Spirits Group invites you to join us for a theater 
trip to the Merry-Go-Round Playhouse in Auburn for a 
performance of “ Holiday Inn”, an Irving Berlin musical. We 
have tickets for the Tuesday, August 14 matinee and our 
daytrip will include a lovely lunch at the historic Springside 
Inn prior to the performance. There will also be chance to 
shop at Saunders Amish Farm Market.  Reservation deadline 
for this daytrip is coming up very soon—July 2, so do not 
delay!  Pick up a lavender flyer in church with all the details 
and send your reservation in asap.  Need more info? Contact 
Beverly LaBelle at 271-7240 or Beverly.labelle@dor.org  
or Annie Honadle at 586-0335. 

NEXT STEP DONATIONS NEEDED 
We thank everyone for their generous donations of travel size 
toiletries.  At this time we find that we are in great need of 
travel sized shampoo, conditioner and body lotion.  If you 
can help us, we would greatly appreciate it.  Please place these 
much needed items in the baskets provided at the Blessed 
Sacrament Church entrances.  Thank you so much. 

A SUMMER OPPORTUNITY FOR ADULTS 
What:  Reflecting on the Psalms while enjoying the gift of  
     God’s creation. Based on the book Psalm Basics for    
     Catholics by John Bergsma 
When: Tuesdays July 17, 24 and 31 7:00-8:30 PM  
Where: In the Garden at St. Mary’s (Dugan Center if weather 
      is uncooperative) 
How:   Sign up by contacting Sister Kathleen   
      Kathleen.wayne@dor.org or 507-9961 
Why:   To enjoy the fellowship of others, to grow in faith,  
            to celebrate the summer season in a meaningful way. 
 
A limited number of books are available for purchase at $15. 
It is also available for purchase online. 
 

https://instagram.com/monroevillagefarmersmarket
http://www.monroevillagefarmersmarket.org
mailto:Kathleen.wayne@dor.org
mailto:Beverly.labelle@dor.org
mailto:Kathleen.wayne@dor.org
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MINISTERIAL STAFF 
Fr. John Loncle, Pastor, Fr.John.Loncle@dor.org 
Fr. Matthew F. Jones, Parochial Vicar, Fr.Matthew.Jones@dor.org 
Sr. Kathleen Wayne, RSM, Director of Faith Formation,  
Kathleen.Wayne@dor.org 

Deacon David Palma, Pastoral Associate, David.Palma@dor.org 
Beverly LaBelle, Pastoral Associate, Beverly.Labelle@dor.org 
Susan Howard, Pastoral Associate, Susan.Howard@dor.org 
Mary Jo Lightholder, Director, Supper Program  
Maryjo.Lightholder@dor.org  
Katrina Hossenlopp, Youth Ministry,  
katrina.hossenlopp@dor.org 

 
ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF 

Molly Hedges, Director of Finance, Molly.Hedges@dor.org 
Diane Pawlik, Parish Secretary, Diane.Pawlik@dor.org 
Kathy Marfione, Parish Communications, Kathy.Marfione@dor.org 
Becky Herring , Bookkeeper, Becky.Herring@dor.org 
Chris Wilke, Maintenance Supervisor, Chris.Wilke@dor.org 
 

PARISH MUSICIANS 
Chelsea Barton, Director of Music, Chelsea.Barton@dor.org 
Ivan Bosnar, Associate Director of Music, 
Ivan.Bosnar@gmail.com 
 

MAINTENANCE STAFF 
Dave Bergeron, St. Boniface 
Nick Caines, Blessed Sacrament 
Walter Miller, St. Mary’s 
Diane Kannel, Gardener, St. Mary’s 

PARISH FINANCIAL SUPPORT 
June 17, 2018        Collection   Weekly Need Variance 
Blessed Sacrament      $  5,617   $ 7,952        ($   2,335)   
St. Boniface        $  3,673  $ 3,600   $       73    
St. Mary’s        $  5,793           $ 5,442   $      351 
 
Year-to-Date 
Blessed Sacrament  $422,663     $411,974   $10,689  
St. Boniface   $178,891     $186,618  ($  7,727)      
St. Mary’s   $280,774  $286,808   $     649)    
 

Thank you for your faithful and generous support!   
We depend on your thoughtfulness and  

commitment.  God bless you. 

2017-18 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL  

  Blessed  
Sacrament 

 
St. Boniface 

 
St. Mary’s 

Goal $73,311  $26,250 $49,076 

Pledged $73,871 $26,250 $47,434 

% of Goal   100.76%  101.88%   96.65% 

% of  
Households 

Participating 

 
26% 

 
26% 

 
25% 

WELCOME 
We are glad you came to worship with us!  If you 
are interested in joining our parish community, 
check out our website at 
southheastrochestercatholics.org and click on “Join 
the Parish”.  There you will find access to a 
downloadable form or an online form.  No access to 
a computer?  No problem!  Call the office at  
585-271-7240 and we can mail a form to you, or pick 
one up in the back of any of our churches. 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
Just a reminder to everyone that we collect Box Tops for 
Education in support of The Nativity School at St. Boniface!  
Helping the school is as easy as clipping the Box Tops for 
Education labels found on a variety of packaged products 
such as General Mills, Pillsbury, Old El Paso, Green Giant, 
Ziploc, Hefty, Kleenex and Scott products.  Bring them when 
you come to Mass and drop them in the containers located in 
the back of each Church.  Each label 
is worth .10 cents for schools and can 
help the school buy computers, 
books and a host of other items that 
are needed.  Thank you for your 

Deadline for submitting articles for bulletin is  
Tuesday by noon to kathy.marfione@dor.org 

Families with Children (ages 3-12)  have 

you seen the Children’s Worship 
Bulletins?  Each weekend, at the 

entrances of the churches there are 

copies of Worship Bulletins that help 

children understand the Gospel reading 

and reinforce its message.  Pick up a copy today.  It is a 

helpful tool for talking about the readings as a family. 

PLEASE HELP US MAKE VACATION BIBLE 
CAMP A SUCCESS! 

This weekend and next weekend, there will be tags in 
the back of all churches with items needed for Vacation 
Bible Camp.  Please consider taking a tag and 
purchasing these much needed items.  Then on the 
weekends of July 14/15 and 21/22, just bring your items 
back in and place them in 
the VBC containers in the 
back of all three churches.  
We thank you for helping 
us to make this year’s 
Vacation Bible Camp the 
best ever! 



Advertising 
Back 
cover 


